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Face masks are strongly
recommended for both
vaccinated and unvaccinated
people in indoor settings where
there is increased risk:

Close contact indoors with others

Crowded indoor settings who may not be fully vaccinated

Indoors with a person who is
immunocompromised or at increased
risk for severe disease

Indoors where vaccine
status of others is unknown

Social distancing, masking, and other safety measures are still required in high-risk areas such as healthcare settings, public transportation, child care centers,
correctional facilities, and homeless shelters. The combination of COVID-19 vaccination and continued precautions to protect yourself and others will offer
the best protection from getting and spreading COVID-19. 8/13/21




